
Volunteer for the NZ Men’s and Women’s Amateur Championships 

 

Royal Wellington Golf Club is excited to be hosting the New Zealand men’s and women’s 

Amateur Championships for the first time since 1954.  

With this event being played exactly a year out from the Asia-Pacific Amateur Championship 

in 2017 we are expecting one of the strongest New Zealand Amateur fields in many years. 

Countries from around the Asia Pacific region will send their top golfers to give them valuable 

experience in our conditions. 

We are going to require support from many volunteers to achieve this. It is a great 

opportunity to get up close to great young golfers who will undoubtedly become tomorrow’s 

stars of the game. Much of the need is during the midweek qualifying days and volunteers 

will be well looked after with refreshments. Training or guidance will be provided so no prior 

experience volunteering is necessary. 

Shifts will be split to match the morning and afternoon rounds and you can volunteer for as 

many or as few shifts as you would like. 

For those who are also interested in volunteering for the Asia-Pacific Amateur Championship 

in 2017 this will provide a valuable opportunity to gain experience associated with 

volunteering in a major golfing event. One of next year’s obligations is to provide a strong 

group of volunteers and we are keen to receive expressions of interest in due course. It is our 

intention to give preference for next year’s volunteer programme to those who contribute to 

this year’s New Zealand Men’s and Women’s Amateur Championships. At previous AAC 

events volunteers have been provided with branded apparel to keep and food and 

refreshments whilst on duty.  

To register please contact Golf Operations Manager Dylan Lindstrom 

golfmanager@rwgc.co.nz or 528-1935  


